Leominster Adult Mixed Softball Association

BOARD MEETING MINUTES

| MEETING DATE | January 6, 2016 | | | | |
|--------------------|-----------------|----------------------|--------|--|--|
| MEETING START TIME | 7:10pm | MEETING CLOSING TIME | 8:05pm | | |

Roll Call (✓ Present / ■ Absent)

| ✓ | Matt Avallone (President) | ✓ | Lori Beaudoin (Administrator) | X | Rocco Warren (Treasurer) |
|----------|--------------------------------|---|---------------------------------------|---|---------------------------------------|
| ✓ | Johnnie Viselle (Secretary) | × | Vic Blanchard (Scorekeeper/Webmaster) | × | Ryan Pellecchia (Scheduler/Webmaster) |
| ✓ | Doug Hare | ✓ | Roman Ferguson | × | Jon Haxton |
| ✓ | Kevin Keese | ✓ | Michael Bottos | | |

Minute Review from Previous Meeting

✓ Minutes Accepted

Agenda Topics

- 1. Registration night will be moved from March 16th to March 23rd.
- 2. Season opener for all teams most likely May 1st and Eye-Opener Tourney April (15-17^{th)}.
- 3. A few players have contacted the BOD over disagreement on certain players on the Roster D1 Players list. We can reevaluate and will adjust the list accordingly if there are players that should not be on the list, or add those that should be. Johnnie will make sure the list is up to date on the website as changes are made.
- 4. Lights because we have been turned down for funding for new lights we will get some quotes to fix the current lights we have.
- 5. The condition of the batters boxes and infields will be improved before the start of the season.
- 6. Scoreboards for both fields were discussed, Roman is going to look into it and see if we can find any that can fit into the budget.

- 7. Lori will email coaches to see who is coming back this year.
- 8. Division placement will occur on March 24th at the BOD meeting.